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Certification of Enrollment in Post-Graduate Course 

I am writing to certify that Ana Claudia Vidigal de Souza, registration 

number 168014, is currently enrolled as a student in the post-graduate course 

titled Stricto Sensu Post-Graduation Program at Federal University of São Paulo, 

SP, Brazil. The post-graduate program commenced on March 1st, 2023 and is 

expected to conclude on March 1st, 2025. The course is structured to provide 

advanced knowledge and specialized training in Nephrology. 

During the duration of the program, Ana Claudia has actively participated 

in the coursework, research activities, and seminars relevant to their area of 

specialization. The curriculum encompasses a wide range of subjects, including 

presentations in national and international meetings. 

I would like to acknowledge that Ana Claudia has consistently 

demonstrated a strong commitment to their studies, exhibiting remarkable 

dedication and enthusiasm. They have consistently displayed intellectual rigor, 

critical thinking skills, and a keen interest in their chosen field of study. 

As her supervisor, I have had the opportunity to closely observe Ana 

Claudia's progress and engagement throughout the program. Their academic 

performance has been exceptional, and they have consistently met or exceeded 

the expectations set by the faculty. I have no doubt that Ana Claudia possesses the 

necessary skills and knowledge to excel in their future endeavors. 

Should you require any further information or verification, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 

Prof. Dr. Érika Bevilaqua Rangel 

Assistant Professor, Nephrology Division, Federal University of São Paulo 

Tel.: +55-11-5576-4848 or 783 Borges Lagoa Street, 6th floor, number 61, Vila Clementino, São Paulo, SP, 

04038-001, Brazil 


